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Thank you to all of the 41st Annual Quonnie Fourth of July 

Four Mile Fun Run and 2nd Annual “Lil” Fun Participants! 

 

It was a great turnout of participants and volunteers that made our Quonnie Fourth of 

July Runs special once again. 

 

Our overall Male and Female Winners blazed the way with Christopher Dency 

finishing in 22:17 (5:34/mile pace) and Julia Mainelli winning for the second year in a 

row as our overall Female first place in 24:57 (6:14/mile). 

 

     

 

The rest of our Age Group Winners went home as proud holders of the Quonnie Age 

http://mailchi.mp/rueff/thank-you-quonnie-2017-fourth-of-july-fun-runners-and-lil-fun-runners?e=b346ee0b0d


Group Medals. 

 

   

   

    

    

    

    



 

 

 

The full race results can be found here: http://aratrace.com/quonnie-4-miler-4/ 

 

Our 2nd Annual "Lil" Fun Run fielded 43 children who are in training for a future Fun 

Run 4-Miler. It was great fun all around watching the kids cross the finish line to 

receive Fourth of July Glow Sticks! 

 

   

 

 

See you on July 4th, 2018!  

 

Registration will open by June 1. 

 

A special thank you to Kathy Alperin for the creation and selling of our first official race 

tee shirt.  If you still want one, just email rusty@rueff.com. 

 

Until next year, follow us on Twitter @QuonnieRuns 

 

Have a great rest of the summer and keep running! 

 

Rusty and Patti Rueff 

Race Organizers 
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Our mailing address is: 

Rusty Rueff 

428 Roblar Avenue 

Hillsborough, CA 94010 
 

 

 


